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Comment on DFSA’s order to let experts follow Danske Bank 

 

 

“We take note of the decision of the Danish FSA, which we fully support and welcome given the 

complexity and scale of the bank’s financial crime plan, where we are at a critical stage regarding 

execution. We have made significant progress, which is recognised by the Danish FSA in their deci-

sion, and we will continue to strengthen our financial crime framework in close dialogue with the 

DFSA and the expert. We remain confident that we will reach our overall targets and in the compre-

hensive actions set out in our plan, which will result in the continued improvements of our financial 

crime defences,” says Philippe Vollot, Chief Compliance Officer at Danske Bank.  

  

The FSA’s order is available at danskebank.com/investor-relations/regulation/the-danish-fsa. 
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